
 

  

 

PARKS AND TRAILS ALERT 
 

August 6, 2020 

      
Columbia Drive Community Park Temporary Closure  

 
The park including the BMX dirt jumps area in Columbia Drive Community Park, in the Regional District of 
Nanaimo’s Electoral Area G, is temporarily closed to allow for an archaeological assessment. Based on the 
recommendations from the archaeological assessment, a mitigation and restoration plan will be prepared. 
No digging or site alterations are authorized.  
 
There are two other sanctioned bike parks to use within the Regional District of Nanaimo at Englishman 
River Provincial Park and in the City of Nanaimo at Steve Smith Bike Park.  
 
 
 

For more information, please contact: 
 Parks Services   
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
1-888-828-2069 

 recparks@rdn.bc.ca 
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